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Coaches working 
together. 
We hope you are all staying strong and 
healthy during these difficult times.  

First Aid requirements: 

We wish to advise that given the current circumstances QPSA,SAPSA 
and VPSA have approved the on line First Aid course for you to meet 
your first aid requirements for membership for the 20/21 membership 
year.  Please note you will need to meet the First Aid requirements as 
set by your State PSA for the 21/22 membership year.  The course 
details can be found at tcptraining.com/online-courses/first-aid-course

If you are on Facebook a direct link is available on the APSA face 
book page.

Other State PSA’s will be advising if they will be accepting the on-line 
course shortly.  Please understand these are decisions made by 
Committees and meetings need to be held in line with Constitution 
requirements.

APSA Facebook page: If you are not on Facebook please consider 
joining up.  You do not need to register your Facebook name as your 
real name.  We understand not everyone wants to do this but for 
those who can the Facebook page is proving to be a successful means 
of providing coaches with information very quickly.  The information 
will continue to be distributed via newsletters as well but it will take a 
little longer.  The Facebook group has grown from 87 member at the 
beginning of the year to now having 208 members.  If your Facebook 
profile is not under coaching name please private message me to let 
me know as all members must be approved.  This is a private group 
for COACHES ONLY.

WWC: NSW and QLD Working with Children agencies have 
extended working with children checks that are due to expire by 6 
months.  Please check if your State’s are doing the same.  if not you 
must renew your checks as required to ensure roll over of your PSA 
memberships.

Accreditation re-
registration and update 
form 

Why am I being asked to 
provide all  of this 
information? 

APSA maintains the National 
Accreditation Data Base.  We 
have over the past few months 
found errors and 
inconsistencies in the 
information.  This includes 
coaches current Accreditation 
levels, Working with children 
check details, approved 
assessors etc. 

The information will enable us 
to complete the new 
accreditation cards and send 
your link out to you as soon as 
possible. 

To ensure the coaches 
accreditation details are 
current and correct we are 
requesting that you complete 
this form.   This is in your best 
interest.  Once our records are 
up to date we should not 
require such a detailed process 
in the future. 

We understand it is quite a 
process and ask for your 
understanding.  If you have any 
questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 
president@apsa.net.au 
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